From: lain Mackenzie

To: HTP Exhibits

Cc: Sen Burdick; Rep Williamson
Subject: Oppose HB 3231

Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 6:58:46 PM

I wish to express my strong opposition to HB 3231. | believe it creates the potential for major
road projects that would be very damaging to the environment, including the precious
farmland of Oregon. Furthermore by preventing Metro from reviewing or having the
opportunity to approve/deny a project within its boundaries it would undermine our prized
regional land use planning system.

Regards,

lain MacKenzie
20 NW 16th Ave, Apt 116, Portland, OR
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